

## Dear Gillian

To follow up on our conversation, the Brighton & Hove Tourism Alliance would be keen to support your communal recycling initiative.

Our membership of leading hotels and attractions are always happy to show their commitment to a cleaner and more sustainable city for residents and visitors to enjoy, and your project sounds a perfect match.

Your reward-driven promotion, involving tourism and hospitality businesses in partnership with Brighton & Hove City Council, sounds a win-win for the city.

I look forward to arranging a further meeting with our membership to take the project forward.

Kind regards

Nick Mosley

Vice-chair, Brighton & Hove Tourism Alliance

on behalf of Claire Ottewell